
Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Range Shades



Alpine Green

Code 4110
Weld Rod 4110
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 27
NCS S 4010-G30Y

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Arctic Blue

Code 4130
Weld Rod 4130
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 25
NCS S 4020-B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Ash Grey

Code 4540
Weld Rod 2090
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 37
NCS S 3502-B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Autumn Beige

Code 4140
Weld Rod 4140
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 39
NCS S 3010-Y30R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Black Walnut

Code 4150
Weld Rod 8640
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 6
NCS S 8505-Y20R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Cedar Blue

Code 4060
Weld Rod 9040
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 14
NCS S 5030-B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Cool Aqua

Code 4570
Weld Rod 4570
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 35
NCS S 3020-B10G

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Elmwood

Code 4520
Weld Rod 9610
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 39
NCS S 3010-Y60R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Lilac Blue

Code 4580
Weld Rod 4580
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 23
NCS S 4020-R60B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Nordic Grey

Code 4090
Weld Rod 8680
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 24
NCS S 5005-B20G

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Redwood

Code 4040
Weld Rod 9230
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 12
NCS S 3060-Y90R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Silver Birch

Code 4020
Weld Rod 9200
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 27
NCS S 4500-N

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Storm Blue

Code 4560
Weld Rod 4910
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 15
NCS S 5020-R80B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Taupe

Code 4610
Weld Rod 4620
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 24
NCS S 5005-Y20R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Twilight

Code 4490
Weld Rod 4490
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 10
NCS S 7502-B

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL



Wild Mushroom

Code 4600
Weld Rod 4630
Gauge 2mm

2.5mm
Roll Size 2m x 20m
LRV 39
NCS S 3005-Y20R

w/r = weld rod
NCS = Natural Colour System
LRV =Light Reflective Value

Decoration and shade may vary from the sample shown.

SA Sales Direct: +2711 609 3500 | email: marketing@polyflor.co.za | www.polyflor.co.za

Sustainable Slip Resistance
throughout product’s guaranteed life

HSECompliant

PendulumWetTest
36+

Refer to BREGlobal ratingson
www.greenbooklive.com

100% RECYCLABLE
CONTAINS RECYCLED MATERIAL


